Steve Schiller

It is disingenuous to allow steelhead farming in Puget Sound after discovering how ruinous
salmon farming is to the entire ecosystem. Substituting steelhead for salmon will once again put
not only out anadromous fish populations in jeopardy, but our orca, and even herring populations
as well. We can not afford to allow the crass drive for short term profit- making destroy our
collective natural marine resources. I cannot stress enough how morally wrong this kind of fish
farming is and I urge you to deny the permit.



